CHARLOTTE-MECKLENBURG
PLANNING CoMMISSION

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION

DATE:  Pebruary 12, 1992

TO: Robert Brandon FROM: [éin R. éo%, ;

Zoning Administrator Planning Director

SUBJECT: Administrative approval for Petition No. 90-83 by Crowder Construction
Company - Tax Parcel #081-114-06,07,09,10-14 and 54

Attached is a letter from Mr. Allison requesting two minor changes to the
above mentioned rezoning petition. The changes involve the type and number of
trees to be planted along Seigle Avenue. The changes are substituting four
Red Maples for the Oaks shown on the original plan. The number of trees has
been reduced so as to comply with the requirements of the tree ordinance.
Since these changes are minor I am administratively approving these plans.
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